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Newsletter             30th January  2015 
 

 

President’s Message:  Now that we are back to school and work including new jobs I 

wish you all a very successful year. 
 

There have been some wonderful performances so far this year, many PB’s and I congratulate 
those who have competed in the recent competitions. The club is currently running 5th in the inter 
club championship ladder. 
 

Just a short note that to say that all positions of the Club committee will become vacant in May 
2015. I encourage all parents, friends and athletes to put their hand up for a position at the AGM. 
 

People already in these positions will not be seeking re-election, so now is your opportunity to be 
part of your club committee. Support for these positions will be given to those interested. 
 

Vic 

 
 

Committee Notes 
 
Our next Monthly committee meeting is on Tuesday 24th February 2015 at 7pm. All welcome. 
 

 

 
 

Just a Thought’ 
 

I’ve learned that….Treating people with 

understanding respect and honesty is the 

foundation of success. 
 

 
 

Track & Field InterClub Competition 
 

All Track and Field events are now scheduled on the Queensland Athletics website  
 

Entries are now open for the Queensland Junior Championships which are being held at the 
State Athletics Facility from Thursday 19 - 22 Sunday February 2015. Championships events are 
being held in the U/14, U/15, U/16, U/17, U/18 and U/20 age groups.  
 

Entries close on Monday 9th February 2015. 
 

Entries are now open for the Queensland Open Championships which are being held at the 
State Athletics Facility from Thursday 5th – 8th Sunday February 2015. 
 

Entries close on Tuesday 17th February 2015. 
 

          www.qldathletics.org.au   

 

http://www.ipswichathletics.org.au/
http://www.qldathletics.org.au/


Happy January Birthdays 
 

Aaliyah Chambers Nicholas Meek Franco Olak 

 

James Lehmann    Rhys Carr    Benwah Samy 

 

Louise Albrecht Thaiday "Ted" Ruben    Andrew Wheeler 

 

 
 

 

QAL now has several events scheduled on their website www.qal.org.au  

 
 

Club Uniform 
 
The Club uniform must be worn at all interclub meets, e.g. All comers at St. Lucia and Gold 

Coast etc. If the uniform is not worn, no points or performances will be recorded at inter 
club meets. 
 

The cost of the uniform is as follows: 
 

Girls Crop Tops  $50-00 
Girls Singlet’s  $37-00 
Girls Shorts  $52-00 

 

Boys Singlet’s  $37-00 
Boys Shorts  $57-00 

 

Club Polo Shirt  $50-00 

 

Old Stock is on sale at $10-00 apiece. These can be used for training etc. 
 

 
 

Answer to the Question 
The winners of the December questions were  Sheryl Langton and Daniel Sims. 
The correct answers were: “The two babies are two of a set of triplets.” 
 

A new question is as follows:  
 

A girl who was just learning to drive…….went down a one-way street in the 
wrong direction, but didn't break the law.  

How come? 
 

 

The first person to reply by email with the correct answer wins a prize. 
 

Email: - vgpascoe1@bigpond.com 
 

 

http://www.qal.org.au/
mailto:vgpascoe1@bigpond.com


Club Training Nights 
 

Training nights on Monday and Wednesday nights 7pm to 9pm. 

 
A water bottle, towel and appropriate warm clothing are required for all sessions. 
 

 
 

Australia Day Awards 
 

The Club representatives had a wonderful night at the Ipswich Australia Day Awards for 2015 
sponsored by the Queensland Times and the Ipswich City Council. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Larissa Chambers was 
nominated for the Sports 
Award. Well done. 
 
Theresa (Marty) Stolberg 
was nominated for the 
Sports Administration 
Award. Well Done. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


